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Y o,, UNITED STATES*

3 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

r. .e WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

%*****} RB 08 M15

Lynne Bernabei, Esquire IN RESPONSE REFER
Government Accountability Project TO F01A-84-718
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 202
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Ms. Bernabei:

This is in further response to your letter dated August 29, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), documents re-
lating to communications between Louisiana Power and Light Company and NRC
concerning the investigation activities of the Office of Investigations at the
Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3.

The documents listed on Appendix B are being p' laced in the NRC Public Document
Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC. You may obtain access by presenting
a copy of this letter or by requesting folder F01A-84-718 in your name.
Portions of document 1 on Appendix B pertain to matters that are not relevant
to your request and, therefore, have been deleted.

This completes action on your request.

Sin'cerely yours,

&A
' M. Felton, Director.

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
As stated
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APPENDIX B

1. 7/16/84 Comissioner Asselstine's
calendar (1 page)

2. Undated Notes of Comissioner
Asselstine (1 page)


